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Drones: Frightening Technology or Positive Development?

Drones have featured regularly in the news in recent months. Politicians are seeking clarification from ministers/presidents because it would seem that drones are being introduced in an underhand way, thereby threatening privacy.

But are drones (also known as UAS or RPAS) really so scary, or do they also have positive applications? They certainly do!
Drones are increasingly being used in agriculture, for mapping out areas, by the production industry (maintenance of buildings, installations and networks such as gas/oil or railway tracks) in the AV and film industry (just think of the many advertising spots that are shot from interesting angles) and also for managing flora and fauna and many other applications. 
The number of applications is huge but their use must be legally regulated. 
Not only rules concerning safety but also existing rules for protecting privacy. Just imagine if a drone entered the flight path of a passenger aircraft (as happened a few months ago near New York) or came through your car windscreen; that cannot be allowed to happen.

President Obama signed a law last year allowing commercial UAS aircraft to fly in the airspace used by regular manned aircraft in 2015 in accordance with strict regulations, or in other words that both manned and unmanned aircraft may use the same airspace. Work is also progressing on regulations in Europe (both at a domestic and European level). This means that professional UAS operators will finally have transparency, not only with good regulations but with rigorous training requirements for the operator, rules to which the aircraft must conform as well as rules for the company which operates the UAS. Companies which use professional UAS have organised themselves into the UAS Denmark association in order to consolidate this at a higher level

The third edition of the UAS event will take place on 2 October at the Hans Christian Andersen Airport, Odense, Denmark and is a cooperation between Jakajima, the initiator of the UAS Event and UAS Denmark, the Danish UAS industry association. In addition to a wide ranging international review of civilian commercial applications; regulations, training and  new technology will be covered at the seminar. Speakers from several countries will share their vision and experiences with the participants.

The target group for this event is not limited to the UAS industry, but includes (potential) consumers/customers of drones from business, government, the agricultural sector and the media. Moreover this is a perfect opportunity for politicians and interested members of the public to become more fully informed about this emerging sector.

For more information about the UAS event, go to http://uasevent.com. 



Editorial note (not for publication)

If you want more information, please contact:
Jakajima
Pieter Hermans
Tel. +31402952135
p.hermans@jakajima.eu

or

UAS Denmark
Lars Michael Larsen
Tel.
lml@hca-airport.dk

Press registration
If you wish to visit the event as a member of the press you can register via http://uasevent.com/contact/
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